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Hari Kalva

From: Higher Education <higher.education@intel.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 10:56 AM
To: 'hari.kalva@fau.edu'
Cc: Higher Education
Subject: Intel® Galileo University Donations

Dear Hari Kalva, 
 
Congratulations!  You’ve been selected to receive 5 of the Intel® Galileo Development Boards.  Your 
boards are now scheduled for shipment and you should receive them within 30 days. Please notify 
your shipping department that you are expecting a shipment from Intel and to accept the shipment. 
 
Please note, there may be an invoice with your shipment of Galileo boards.  This is a commercial 
invoice for customs purposes only.  Please ignore it.  It does not need to be paid. 
 
The text, “Getting Started with Intel Galileo” by Matt Richardson will also be available for electronic 
download as part of this donation.  You will receive one electronic book for every five Galileo boards 
you receive.  Coupons for the electronic download will be forwarded as soon as the book is published 
(by March, 2014). 
 
As part of the donation application, you agreed to complete an Intel survey on your use of the boards 
and also provide any relevant product feedback.  The first survey will be sent a few months after you 
receive the donation. A second survey will be sent in the second half of 2014.  The surveys will be 
sent from this mailbox.  If you would like to provide feedback before you receive the surveys, we 
welcome it.   
 
Intel has created a Maker Community and a Maker Community for universities. 
https://communities.intel.com/community/makers 
https://communities.intel.com/community/makers/universities 
For service questions, please check these websites.  
 
Have a great day! 
 
Mike Ford 
Intel Higher Education 
Higher.Education@Intel.com  
 
 
 
  
 


